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Health Policy up-date

COVID-19

At Neverland Child Care Center we take the COVID-19 Pandemic seriously. We are taking

every precaution for our students and staff. We have added to our health policy to fit the

growing pandemic.

Children’s temperature will be taken in the foyer before the entrance to the classroom
Children will wash hands before the entrance to the classroom

If a child has a temperature they cannot attend Neverland Child Care Center for 14 days
If a parent or child has been exposed to someone with Coronavirus they may not attend
school for 14 days and need to contact Ms. Chelsea ASAP. If the parent fails to notify the
Director about the child or parent being exposed to the Virus it is an immediate
termination

Fever reducing medication cannot be given to children to attend school. They must stay
home if they have a fever

Temperatures that are below 98° will be assumed the student has been given a fever

reduction medication and will not be able to attend school that day

I have read Neverland Child Care Center’s new COVID-19 Health Policy and agree to
follow it.

X

Signature

Updated April 2020



